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We would like to object to this planning application on two grounds

1. The rights of light. This application would affect the quality of light to 4a, ¢, d, and e Gate Street as no.2
projects much further out into Whetstone Park where as we are set back along with other buildings.

2. Loss of privacy. The view from the roof garden and proposed balconies would look directly into the upstairs
bedrooms and bathroom as well as the kitchen/lounge of 4e Gate Street and any privacy barrier would further
affect the light. In addition to the invasion of privacy we are also concerned about noise pollution from a roof
garden as we have previously suffered from this in the area.

A general comment would be that the proposal would spoil the cascading view of numbers 2, 4 and 6 from the
street and would look out of place with the existing (including listed) buildings.
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